
Resident Advisory Board Meeting 

March 1, 2012 

 

SCHA Agency Annual Plans 

 

 

 

Present: Kathy Larson, Housing and Redevelopment Specialist 

     

Absent: Yesenia Ramirez, Board Member 

Lorraine Tanguay, Board Member 

Darlene Phillips, Board Member 

  Maxine Brewer, Board Member 

 

 

(f) SCHA staff reviewed the draft SCHA Agency and Annual Plans with the 

Resident Advisory Board members.  Board members who were unable to attend 

in person provided feedback during phone interviews conducted on 3/1/2012.  

Staff answered questions regarding affordable housing and homeownership 

opportunities.  Staff also provided information to the Board and answered 

questions regarding changes in HUD funding and other related program changes 

necessary to continue to serve the maximum number of families possible within 

the funding limit.   

 

The Resident Advisory Board supported the SCHA’s objectives and did not 

recommend any changes to the Plan.   

 

(g)  No elements of the SCHA plan were challenged. 

 

 


